NSWSPC PRINCIPAL FUTURES WEBSITE
‘STORIES FROM THE PAST’ CONTRIBUTION FORM
Thank you very much for thinking about writing a story for our ‘Stories from the Past’ section of the website.

This section is where we hope to capture people’s memories of their first years of teaching, stories about teaching in particularly interesting schools or places, stories about the history of the NSWSPC and stories about past times and events that have made a significant impact on Public Education in NSW. These stories will remain a legacy for those who come after us to reflect on and better understand the nature of Public Education and how it’s changed over the years.

To help you with your story may we suggest you have a skim through the stories that are already on the website? Please go to the ‘Stories and People’ section and then select ‘Stories from the Past’ from the dropdown menu. They should provide a range of ideas on what you might wish to write about and how it could be written.

In addition, here are some guidelines to help you with your story:

	Writing up your story
	Because this is a Microsoft Word document, you can simply paste in your text or start typing where is says “Please start typing here …”.

	Length
	Please consider how long your story should be so that it remains an interesting read for everyone.

	Pictures, maps etc
	Pictures etc obviously make an article much more interesting. Because this is a Microsoft Word document, you have the ability to insert pictures maps, graphs, tables etc into your text. If you’re not sure how to do this, no worries, please just attach the pictures etc when you email us your story, and we’ll put them in for you.

	Copyright
	Please avoid any copyright issues, i.e. please acknowledge any quotes or sources of information in your article.

	Defamation
	Please avoid anything that could be considered defamatory. If there’s a tricky bit then maybe refer to “a school in Western NSW” or “let’s call (this person) Fred”, or leave it out entirely.

	Where to send it?
	When finished, please email this form as a Microsoft Word document to principalfutures@nswspc.org.au


V.3
Your story heading (Please enter here a brief heading that clearly indicates the nature of your information.)
Please start typing here …
Your story
Please paste in your story or start typing here …
Acknowledgements (If applicable, please enter here details of any sources of your information.)
Please start typing here …
Useful references (If applicable, please enter here any useful references you have found in relation to this topic.)
Please start typing here …

Contributor details

Your name: ________________________________________________
Contact details:  Phone __________________ Email _____________________________________
Preferred method of contact:    ( Phone      ( Email     ( Either one OK (Please tick ( or make bold)
Date of contribution: ___________________
Photo and bio: We’d love to include a head and shoulders photo and a very brief bio of you for publication. If you’re willing to do this, please send us your photo and type up a brief bio using the examples below as a guide.
“Peter was Principal of XXX High School from 2007-2015. He has a keen interest in overseas travel and recently worked as a tour guide for a group visiting France and Italy. In his spare time Peter works in a part-time voluntary role with his local youth club.” OR

“Heather was Principal of XXX High School from 1998-2013. Since retiring from the Department she has worked with many schools in the area of leadership development. Heather is a Life Member of the NSWSPC and the author of several books on leadership and learning.”

Please start typing here (suggested max. 50-75 words):
